
 
May-June Reminder Dates 

Visit our school Twitter: 

@StPatricksPrim2 

Or Blog: 

https://blogs.glowscotland.org.uk/nl/stpatricksnewstevenston/ 

 

 

 
23rd May All Day P7 Taylor Visit P7 

24th May All Day  P7 Taylor Visit P7 

24th May 11am New P1 Visits New P1 

25th May  All Day School Photographer P1 - 7 

26th May All Day School Photographer P1 - 7 

27th May All Day SCHOOL CLOSED ALL 

31st May 11am New P1 Visit (Parents 

Attend) 

New P1 and Parents 

1st June All day Wheelie Wednesday P7 and P3 

2nd June All Day SCHOOL CLOSED All 

3rd June All Day SCHOOL CLOSED All 

6th June – Friday 10th All Week Health Week P1 - 7 

8th June All day Wheelie Wednesday P2 and P5 

9th June  Individual Time Slot In-Person Parents’ 

Evening 

P1 - 7 

10th June All Day Sports Day P1 - 7 

14th June 6pm – 8pm School Disco P1 - 7 

15th June All day Wheelie Wednesday P6 

16th June All day (possible late 

return) 

Whole School Trip to 

Safari Park 

P1 - 7 

21st June School Day (PM) P7 Celebrations P7 pupils only 

22nd June  Rotating time slots Inflatable Fun P1 – 7 

23rd June  School Day Dance Day for St. 

Andrew’s Hospice 

P1 - 7 

28th June  9.30am  Leaver’s Mass & 

Coffee Morning 

Church and Church 

Hall 

29th June 1.00pm LAST DAY  School Closes 

17th August  9am Pupils Return to School All Pupils 

                    

                      

 

 

 

https://blogs.glowscotland.org.uk/nl/stpatricksnewstevenston/


Parents’ Evening 
 

Put down those laptops and tablets, cast aside any anxieties around Wifi signal 

and prepare for a return to face-to-face. We are all very excited to welcome 

parents back into our school on the 9th of June for our first in-person Parent’s 

Evening. The information and link to book appointments for your child/children 

will be issued in the coming days. There will also be an opportunity to be shown 

around some of the main areas of our joint campus before or after your 

appointment. There’s a real sense of community and normality in being able to 

welcome our school families into the building again and we are sure it will be a 

positive experience for all. 

 

School Disco 

 
Our Parent Council have been desperate to have one of St. Patrick’s famous 

school discos and have secured the DJ, looked out their dancing shoes (and 

Tuck Shop aprons) and are pleased to announce our first school disco in 

years will take place on the 14th June between 6pm – 8pm in the school 

Gym Hall (AKA The Disco Dome). Keep an eye out for more details from 

the PC. 

 

 

Health Week 

 
From Monday 6th June to Friday 10th June we will enjoy Health Week. We have 

lots of activities planned to celebrate the outdoors and general wellbeing. Our 

Active Schools Staff will be visiting with some activities to coach our pupils 

through and give a taster of some sports which may be new to some.  

 

On Friday 10th June we will have our Sports’ Day. For the first time in 

years we will be inviting parents along to see their children having fun in the sun 

in their Houses (we are confident about the fun but can’t guarantee the sun). 

Pupils are invited to wear their house colours (teachers will make sure pupils 

know these and are reminded in advance of the week). However, if pupils do not 

have access to any house coloured clothing it is not a problem. 

Barra(RED) – Cumbrae(BLUE) – Harris(GREEN) – Mull(YELLOW) 

Parents are welcome to attend from 1.30pm – 2.45pm 



Dance Day for St. Andrew’s Hospice 
 

Our friend, Lorett from St. Andrew’s Hospice will be coming in for that day to 

lead us in a fun day of dance and colour. Pupils are invited to bring £1 for the 

Hospice and wear the brightest and most colourful clothing they can find in a 

DRESS DOWN DAY. 

 

            Wheelie Good Wednesdays 
 

As part of our Outdoor Learning and Wellbeing focus, pupils are invited to 

bring their bikes or scooters into school on the specific dates above.  

 

**Please ensure pupils bring a helmet with them whenever cycling to school.  

 

**No roller skates, skateboards or electric scooters please. 

 

 

Dogs in The School Carpark 

 
Whilst parents collecting pupils from the school car park do not need to enter 

the playground area, it is still not permitted to bring dogs of any kind past the 

main gates into the carpark. 

 

 

 

Inflatable Whole School Fun 

 
We have booked for some inflatables to brought into the school on the 22nd of 

June as we aim to make our summer term as fun and memorable as possible. Our 

pupils have worked extremely hard during and after lockdowns and a little bit of 

summer fun goes a long way. Pupils are welcome to wear more comfortable 

clothing on this day. 

  

 

 

 

 

 



Leaver’s Mass  

 
Our Leavers’ Mass will celebrated with Father Gerry on the 28th June at 

9.30am in St. John Bosco Church followed by some tea and coffee for parents 

and pupils in the church hall afterwards.  

 

Leaver’s Celebrations 
 

We will be celebrating during the school day on the afternoon of 21st June with 

a Leaver’s Disco followed by pizzas. P7 pupils are invited to dress down for their 

disco. 

 

 

Last Day of Term 

 
We finish at the slightly later date of June 29th this year and the school closes 

at 1pm. Please ensure anyone who is collecting your child knows that we have an 

earlier finish. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Solihull Parenting Approach 

 
Our staff recently completed the first part of their Practitioner Training for 

Solihull and we were all very engaged by the content. We had lots of ‘aha!’ 

moments when thinking of our own interactions with all pupils and our own 

children. Please see the flyer below for info on online support you can access as 

parents. There really is something for everyone contained within.  

 

The code for access: Please note that the code to access this is now the 

national code for all of Scotland – TARTAN (not LANERCH3). 

 

 
 

 

 


